Hello,

If you're reading this, then you've found the secret room!

I owned this house for a short while, and it was discovered to have a serious mold problem. One that actually made my children very sick, to the point that we had to move out.

So I would advise you to check into this.

If you'd like to send me a message, I'd love to hear who eventually got this house, because I really liked the house and have fond memories of it. I can also tell you more about the mold problem.

I can be reached by email (welcome to the 21st century!) at:

Just put "6 Whitten St" in the subject line, so I know not to delete the email.

Sincerely, George

7/15/2004